
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cundy Street Quarter  
24th November 2022   Issue No 13 

 

Dear Neighbours,  

I hope you are all well.  

 

As our ongoing commitment to keeping you updated 

on activities happening at Cundy Street Quarter, I 

would like to advise  that Museum of London 

Archaeology will be undertaking archeological 

investigations  starting on Monday 28th of November for 

approximately 1 week.  

 

This will mean that a team from Museum of London Archaelogy (MOLA) will mobilse to site to 

undertake 7 No geoarchaelogical boreholes outlined within the below approximate locations. 

There will 2 No boreholes undertaken within the Ebury Square Park and 5 No Boreholes within site 

boundary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Museum of London Archaeology will have an appointed office based manager who will have an 

overall responsibility for the project. They will also have a site based site supervisor, responsible for 

the direction of the field team, along with archaeological staff that are responsible for the borehole 

excavations.  



 

On-site methodology 

- Starter pits will be hand-dug to circa 1.2m depth at each borehole location  

- Boreholes will then be drilled using a small 1m wide rig under the supervision of a MOLA 

archaeologist 

- The samples collected are held  in 1m long plastic tubes  

- The archaeologists will keep a field log of the boreholes and a photographic record of the 

site and cores  

- All borehole locations will be reinstated once works are completed  

 

If you have any potential questions and concerns please do not hesitate to contact me on the 

number below or email address 

 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Gabriel Stetco  

 

Project Manager, John F Hunt,  

Tel 07773 628 380 

Email Gabriel.Stetco@johnfhunt.co.uk  
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Site Contact Details 
If you have any queries or suggestions, please contact your site team: 

 

 

 

Gabriel Stetco  

Project Manager  

07773 628380 

gabriel.stetco@johnfhunt.co.uk  

Michael Frisby  

Contracts Manager 

07734 866602 

Michael.frisby@johnfhunt.co.uk   

Considerate Constructors Scheme 

This site is registered with the Considerate Constructors 

Scheme. As part of this initiative, we contact our 

neighbours, provide regular updates on the project, 

and ensure a clean and tidy site boundary 

For further information, please visit 

www.ccscheme.org.uk  

NFDC 

We are a corporate member of the National 

Federation of Demolition Contractors which 

ensures that expertise is maintained and 

reinforced.  

For further information, please visit 

www.demolition-nfdc.com 


